
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have had a great start to the New Year.  We have been busy finding out about each other, 

making new friends, exploring our classroom resources and learning our classroom routines.                          

Here are some of the reasons why we like our new class.  

Kia ora koutou from Room 6.  

Thank you so much to those parents and caregivers who found the time to come to the       

parent interviews and make the time to do the early homework activities that I sent out.          

I believe the link  between home and school really does make a big difference to how happy 

your child feels at school and how quickly they progress with their learning. 

In Art we have been making some beautiful flowers to show our Quality Worlds. We have been sharing 

our special people, what we like to do for fun, what we are good at, and our favourite places.  


